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Patrick,

Sorry, | thought we had already responded. Council’s response follows.

Sutherland Shire Council worked with SUEZ Recycling and Recovery Pty Ltd in the preparation of the 75W
application. All Council’s concerns and issues were addressed during the preparation and finalisation of the

application. As such Council has no outstanding issues or concerns with the project.

Should you require something more formal please let me know. Also should you have any questions in regards
Council’s position please do not hesitate to contact me.

Regards

lan Drinnan
Manager/Principal Environmental Scientist

Environmental Science
4-20 Eton Street Sutherland NSW 2232
Locked Bag 17 Sutherland NSW 1499






